
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!   
   

                      
    

  

‘Bee Faithful” is the upcoming women’s retreat on September 9-11 at the Mountaintop 

Retreat by Montrose.  We have about 6 ladies from the church planning to attend so if 

you would like to join them contact Myrna Haley.  Funds are available to help with the 

registration fees if needed.  Brochures are on the desk in the foyer. 

 

Ed needs your help; he is planning a church workday on Sunday the 11th and 25th at 8 

am to do repairs on the facia and other items.  All willing hands are appreciated.  

 

Mark your calendars, starting Thursday, September 15th we will begin a 4-part video 

presentation by Shawn Boonstra called “The Serpentine Prophecy”.  The videos will be 

held Thursday the 15th at 7pm, Friday the 16th at  7pm , and Sabbath morning and 

afternoon at 2pm on the 17th.  A potluck will be held for our guests between the 
Sabbath meetings.  We hope to have guests so bring extra if possible.   Invite your 

family and friends.  
 

If you lead or teach a Sabbath School class, you won’t want to miss the NAD Do it 
Together virtual Sabbath School Conference September 8-10.   There will be 

workshops for Adult, Children’s, and Youth Sabbath School.  Free registration also 

includes a swag box.  Learn more and sign up:  oneteamplaybook.org 
 

Our school needs your help, This coming October 2nd is our annual Fall Festival 

fundraiser.  We need people that are willing to bake items, make items, man booths 
and help set up and tear down.  If you would like to spend a beautiful fall afternoon 

enjoying people and food this is your place.  Please contact Raven Downs or the 
teachers if you can help in any way.   
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  Cortez Seventh-Day 

    Adventist Church 
 

 

John answered, saying to all, “I indeed 

baptize you with water; but one mightier 

than I is coming, whose sandal strap I 

am not worthy to loose.  He will baptize 

you with the Holy Spirit and fire.  
Luke 3:16 

 

THOUGHT SPOT 
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath September 3, 2022 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP 

 

Welcome & Announcements                                               Al Franklin              

 

Praise Songs 
Heart of Worship 

Hosanna 

 

Children’s Story and Song                                              Pastor John 

 
I Have decided to follow Jesus 

(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 
 
 

Offering                                                              Local Church Budget 

 

Praise Songs 
Thankyou Jesus for the Cross 

Amazing Love 
 

Praise and Testimony                                                         Al Franklin                 

   

Sermon                       Baptism of the Holy Spirit     Pastor John Clark 

 

Closing Song                                                            Because He Lives       

Benediction 

 Worship Leader                                                                                          Cathy Lewis 

      Elder                                                                                                        Al Franklin  

   Deacon                                                                                                   Mark Foster 
                             

            PRAYER & PRAISE 
Praise: 

Rain 
Maggie’s brother Henry is recuperating 

Request: 

Ron Zimmerman 
James Warren 

 
 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

@cortezsda@gmail.com.                         

      

Financial Summary 

July Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  7218.79 

August Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  

 

 

 

Panel Discussion 

Elder-Kirk Underwood 

Deacon-Keith Bean 

Children’s Story-Gary Herra 

 

Derek Baker 9-7 

Jhoske Wright 9-7 

Todd Underwood 9-8 

Mike Spencer 9-9 
 
 

  

Next Sabbath 

9-10 

 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

7:40 pm Sabbath Ends 

Labor Day-No School 

4pm Adventurer registration 

Pathfinders 

6 pm Worship Team 

7:31 pm Sabbath Begins 

Today 

Monday 

Wednesday 

 

 

Friday   
         

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 Thought  

Spot 
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